Tri-State Miniature Horse Club
1118 Industry Road, Atwater, OH 44201

330-947-4201
Visit Us On Facebook

March 8, 2019

To whom it may concern:

The Tri-State Miniature Horse club is sponsoring two Fun Shows at the Portage County
Randolph Fair Grounds on June 9" and July 14", 2019. We welcome all miniature horses

and their owners to come and have a fun day.

There will be prizes for each class and extra prizes for championship classes. In addition
we will have some just-for fun classes for young and old alike.

If you or your company would like to donate a prize or prizes for this event, we will
announce your donation and place your name on our bulletin board which goes to each
event all year. Also it will be listed on our Face Book page and our newly designed
website.

We expect about 60 or more horses for the day.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Daniel L. Wise
President





